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Cahill Partners with New York State Small
Business Development Center's Veterans Program

Date: 03/05/14

Through a developing partnership with the New York State Small Business Development Center's Veterans Program,
Cahill lawyers provide pro bono representation to the Center’s clients, providing veterans with small business
assistance, personal legal assistance in litigation matters, transitional support as they separate from the military, and
other benefits assistance, depending on the individual clients’ needs.

Recently, associates Mark Littmann and Brendan Leanos have been assisting an Air Force veteran in forming a
Limited Liability Company for her photography and videography business, providing assistance with filing the articles
of organization and drafting the operating agreement for the entity.
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